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From: XXXXXXX [mailto: XXXXXXX@ XXXXXXX]  

Sent: 10 January 2012 22:52 
To: ~LBC ER Licensing 
Subject: LA03/KFC/117321 
  

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to you with regards to the application to grant KFC, Wigmore, Luton the 

license to remain open till 0200. Your reference number is LA03/KFC/117321. 

Although I have no objection to KFC opening in the Wigmore parade I do however 

object to the extension on their opening hours from 2300 to 0200. Wigmore Fish 

doesn't stay open to late hours and the Indian Restuarant closes at similar times. The 

concern would be this sets a president to the other food outlets and public house to 

apply for extensions.  

Traditionally if you look at fast food restaurants set in retail parks, it attracts the 

attention of "boy racers" and this causes me concerns from an increased noise of 

vehicles, loud car stereos and the anti-social behavour from the people in said 

vehicles. 

This sort of behavior then attracts further anti-social behavour and disorder from 

youths, and a further increase in the volume of people talking/shouting, possibly 

drinking in the car park which all leads to further nuisances to the public and even 

criminal damage or worse criminal activity. 

Currently the Wigmore Arms P/H generates loud noise from outside in the car park 

during the opening hours, however the noise goes to reasonable levels after the pub 

shuts, leaving just Asda 24x7 traffic in the evening. 

My house backs on to Wigmore Lane, Luton, directly opposite the Wigmore Arms PH 

and sometimes when the pub has special events on, it can often keep me and my 

family awake. So I find it totally unacceptable that KFC be granted an application to 

stay open until 0200 in a prodominately residential area. 

Kind regards 

XXXXXXX 

XXXXXXxxxxxxX 

Luton 

XXXXXXX 

 


